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NOTICE OF FIRE DISTRICT BOARD NOTICE

January 10,2017 - 1430 hrs.

The Elected Officials (Board) of Pinal Rural Fire Rescue & Medical District is notifying District residents thot a

quorum will be present at the annual Winter Conf erencelAz Fire District Association being held in Laughlin, NV on

January n-14, 2017. There will be no district business discussed during the Conference. This notice offers legal

notification that is required and in compliance with the Az Open Meeting Law.

This notice posted on District website by Fire Chief Rod Prast, tltoltT..2'ffi


